
HOLY TRINITY 										                 LOS ANGELES

To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 We are now on our Third Week of Lent. Have you gone to confession 
yet? There is still plenty of time to go before Easter. Do not wait, come home 
to this beautiful sacrament now.
	 Last week our 5th and 6th graders returned to campus at Holy Trinity 
School. This week grades 1-4 return. The first week went very smooth. The 
kids were very happy to be back. Another sign that life is slowly retuning back 
to normal little by little.
	 The novena to St. Joseph will run from March 10th-March 19th. All are 
invited to join us in prayer and devotion. St. Joseph, pray for us!
	 As we slowly see life getting back to normal, I encourage all of us to 
remain patient. Your time will come to get vaccinated. God is with  us and will 
see us through it all.
	 In under one year we have done four Called to Renew Projects. We 
Repaved the Parking Lot, Put in a New Sound System, Replaced the Choir Loft 
Floor, and Replaced the Flooring in the Church Sanctuary. Thank You once 
again for your generosity.
	 Starting with the 3rd Saturday in May, Baptism will take place on the 
First and Third Saturdays of the month. Baptism classes will resume as well in 
May. Please call the parish office for more information.
	 The students in our RE Program will be making their First Confession 
very soon. Please keep these kids in your prayers. A special thank you to all of 
their catechists and families for journeying with them.
	 Spread the word that we are open and it is safe to come to mass. Invite 
people who have been away to come home this Lent and Easter.
Happy Lent,
Fr. Ricardo



THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 	    		           			             	          	        MARCH 7, 2021

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Second Sunday 
of Lent was $7,580.81. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy 
Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent 
suspicion. The Protecting God’s Children 
program is in place to raise awareness about 
behaviors of adults that may indicate a threat 
to the safety of children and young people. 
Through this program, trained adults learn 
how to prevent abuse from happening, in 
part by taking steps to eliminate suspicious 
behaviors, such as being alone with a young 
person. Creating a culture of openness 
and transparency goes a long way towards 
alleviating concerns of inappropriate behavior 
by adults, and helps children feel safe in their 
environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL 
LOS DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: 
canten, oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes 
de las siete a nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

         Zealous Defender of Christ – Saint Joseph

When they departed (from Bethlehem), behold the 
angel of the Lord appeared to Joseph in a dream and 
said, “Rise, take the child and his mother, flee to 
Egypt, and stay there until I tell you. Herod is going 
to search for the child and destroy him.” Joseph rose 
and took the and his mother by night and departed 
for Egypt.
                                         Mt. 2:13-14

Joseph’s name will be a name of protection all during 
our lives.
                 Blessed William Joseph Chaminade

We can help St. Joseph protect the lives of the most 
innocent lives, the unborn child, by praying with 40 
Days 4 Life. Please contact Valerie at vremilora@
gmail.com to find out how you can help protect life 
in our local community.

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm (online).Email 
HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


